

October 25, 1999

Mr. Colin R Singer Barrister & Solicitor 510-4999 Sainte-Catherine St. W. Westmount, QC H3Z 1T3

Dear Mr. Singer,

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your hard work and support of Sections during your term on the National Citizenship & Immigration Law Section Executive. The amount of time and volunteer work required is extraordinary. On behalf of the Association, congratulations and thank you for your contribution and dedication to the CBA and to the profession.

If you ever need anything done in Ottawa, please do not hesitate to contact me - way I see the job. (613) 232-7171 ext. 132.

Yours truly,

Eugene Meehan